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JEFFERSON CITY
685102

May 2, 2017

Women'’s League for Conservative Judaism

475 Riverside Drive, Suite 820
New York, New York 10115

Greetings:

P.O.Box 720
(573) 751-3222

Please allow me to extend my sincere congratulations to the Women’s League for
Conservative Judaism on your 100" anniversary. Since its founding in 1918, Women's
League of Conservative Judaism has served as a powerful voice for Jewish women. Your
organization has greatly advanced the role of women in Jewish life, religious equality

within Conservative Judaism, and religious pluralism worldwide.

I wish Women’s League for Conservative Judaism and its members many more years of

SUCCEsS.

Sincerely,

Eric R. Greitens
Governor

WWW.ZOVErnor.mo.gov



